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Invitation to the Second IAACA Seminar

Your Excellency,

The Second IAACA Seminar will be held from 14th to 23rd May, 2008 in Chongqing, 
China.  On behalf  of  the  International Association of Anti-Corruption Authorities and 
the Supreme People’s Procuratorate of the People’s Republic of China, it gives me great 
pleasure to invite you to participate in and lecture at the Seminar. The accommodation 
and  transportation  fees  during  your  stay  in China will  be  borne  by  the  Supreme 
Peopele’s Procuratorate. 

In order to further fulfil the resolution of the Second Annual Conference of the IAACA 
and related subjects of Conference of the States Parties to the UNCAC, the theme of our 
Seminar in  Chongqing will  be “Effective  Preventive  Measures  in  the  Fight  against 
Corruption”. 

I would like to invite  you to  participate  in this seminar and give a  speech.  You are 
expected to give an introduction on successful preventive measures in the fight against 
corruption, the functions of your agency in corruption prevention or the progress on the 
implementation  of the UNCAC in  your  country.  We would much appreciate  if  you 
could send you speech text in English to us either by emial or by fax before the end of 
March. In the seminar, we will provide simultaneous interpretation in Chinese, English 
and  Russian.  Simultaneous  interpretation in  other  languages  may  also  be  provided 
depending on the number of the participants who speak such languages. 

We recommend two arrival itineraries for you to go to the seminar venue. One choice is 
that you fly to Chongqing directly on the 14th or 15th May. The other option is that you 
come to Beijing first  before the 14th May.  Then we will  arrange you to depart  for 
Chongqing at 15:42 on the 14th by the express train, and you will get there on the 15th 
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may. After the closing ceremony, all participants will embark at Chongqing for Yichang 
on the night 19th. During this course, you could enjoy the beautuful secnery of Three 
Gorges and Gezhou Dam. After two days journey, you will depart Wuhan for Beijing 
on the 22nd May by the express train. For more detailed information, you can refer to 
the preliminary programme attached.

I am looking forward to hearing from you as soon as possible.

With the highest regards

Yours sincerely,

Ye Feng
Secretary General of International Association of Anti-Corruption Authorities
Vice President of the International Association of Prosecutors
International Director of the Asia Crime Prevention Foundation
Member of the Procuratorial Committee of the Supreme People’s Procuratorate of 
P. R. China 
Director-General of International Judicial Cooperation Department of the Supreme 
People’s Procuratorate of P. R. China
Tel: 0086-10- 6520 9359
Fax: 0086-10-6520 9245
E-mail: dryefeng@china.com
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